
Sunridge Board Meeting 

January 6, 2014, Avon town council, 5:45 PM 

Attendance: Richard Barnes, Dennis Havlik, Nick Antuna, Mark Luzar, Jonathan Rosman, Steve Lay, Jeff 

Linenback   Absent : Emily Bee 

Motion to approve minutes Sept. Board Meeting:   Approved 

Election of Officers: Steve Lay President, Mark Luzar Treasurer, Rich Barnes Secretary, Jonathan 

Rosman Vice-President 

Meeting Dates: April 14th, June 9th, Sept 15th   

Motion to approve Collections Policy: Motion Approved 

J-104 Pinela: Requests payment plan to address flooding costs. Plan approved 

H-303 : Discussion about cost of project and the homeowner will  have to assume all costs of any 

remodel. 

Discussion about paint colors: The board approves using the painting company owned by David Franz 

from Denver. He will supply us with samples for board approval.  

Adjourn: 7:00 PM 

 


